
FGV  Lauds  Sabah  State  Government’s
Decision to Allow Palm Oil Supply Chain in
Six Districts to Resume Operations
KUALA LUMPUR, 11 APRIL 2020 – FGV Holdings Berhad (FGV) would like to thank the
Chief Minister and the State Government of Sabah for permitting the palm oil supply chain
in  Tawau,  Lahad  Datu,  Kinabatangan,  Semporna,  Kunak  and  Kalabakan  to  resume
operations with specifics conditions.

FGV praised the much-deliberated decision by the State Government, which was made in
time with the extended Movement Control Order (MCO). This decision is definitely a relief
for the palm oil industry and its related supply chain businesses including the community in
Felda Sahabat and Felda Umas.

FGV remains committed to adhering to all standard operating procedures and guidelines in
all of its estates and mills and continues to working closely with all stakeholders, especially
the  State  health  department  to  ensure  that  the  risks  to  the  safety  and  health  of  all
employees are minimised.

END

https://www.fgvholdings.com/press_release/fgv-lauds-sabah-state-governments-decision-to-allow-palm-oil-supply-chain-in-six-districts-to-resume-operations/
https://www.fgvholdings.com/press_release/fgv-lauds-sabah-state-governments-decision-to-allow-palm-oil-supply-chain-in-six-districts-to-resume-operations/
https://www.fgvholdings.com/press_release/fgv-lauds-sabah-state-governments-decision-to-allow-palm-oil-supply-chain-in-six-districts-to-resume-operations/

